Family Yard Sale Notice

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

We are excited to announce that our family will be holding a yard sale!
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023

Time: 8:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Location: 123 EIm Street, Springfield

We will have a variety of items for sale including furniture, clothing, toys, and household goods.
Come find some treasures and enjoy the community spirit!

We hope to see you there!
Best regards,

The Johnson Family



